IMPORTANT NOTICE: SQUAD RE-STRUCTURE
The City of Newport Swimming Club is currently in negotiations with the Council to finalise additional pool time in order for us to deliver a Squad Structure that will help the club and it’s swimmers maintain the highest standards and further improve our success at National level.

It was hoped that the new structure would be in place by May 2014, but this has been slightly delayed due to the complexity of pool programming.
We are likely to have the additional pool hours confirmed in June/July 2014.

With this in mind, the new squad structure is likely to be implemented from the beginning of the next swimming season, at the start of September 2014.

All members will be informed regarding the re-structure of squads as soon as it is all confirmed and given the go ahead.

Many thanks,

Ross Nicholas (Head Coach, City of Newport Swimming Club)

